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WORLD BOOK DAY – THURSDAY 5TH MARCH  

You will have received by now sharing our plans for World Book Day next 
Thursday. We’re as keen as ever that the day feels like a special one as 
reading and children’s enjoyment of books is so important to us as a 
school. With children invited to bring in a favourite book, perhaps from 
now or when they were younger, we look forward to beginning our 
celebrations in a special assembly taking place at 9.15am. Do get involved with finding a book that means 
something to your child, and let us know if we can help with this. Following assembly we will be having ‘Book-
sharing’ sessions across the school for 30 minutes to which parents are invited.   
 
Children are invited to dress up as a character from their favourite book if they wish, but please don’t feel 
compelled to rush out buying costumes or clothes that may not be worn again. We want the day to be a 
relaxed and enjoyable one, not one where concerns about dressing up taint the day – if your child doesn’t 
dress up just send them to school in uniform as normal, as there’ll be other non-uniform days coming in the 
months ahead. Check out the letter or speak to your child’s teacher for more details.  
 

REMINDER – MULTI SKILLS AFTER SCHOOL CLUB - MONDAYS 
Multi-Skills club will unfortunately not be taking place this half term, due to unforeseen circumstances. 
 
Opportunities to attend sports clubs will be reviewed for the Summer Term and we will inform parents of these 
once they are confirmed. 
 
Thank you for your understanding. 
 

ANNUAL HAYTOR VIEW BAKE OFF 2020 
Following the successes of previous events, the third Haytor View Bake Off will be 
taking place towards the end of this term. This is an invitation to children and 
parents, to work together and have fun in the kitchen. Whether it's biscuits, cakes, 
pastries or even breads, everyone is welcome to enter and may go for whatever 
bake takes your fancy.  
 

You have plenty of time to make plans with entries needing to be in school by 
9.00am on Thursday 26th March. These will then be judged, then all entries 
sold in a cake sale taking place from 3.15-4.00pm.  
 

Entries will be celebrated in assembly on Friday 27th March at 9.00am.  

GREEN TOKEN FUNDING - ASDA  
We are very pleased to announce that Asda have accepted our request for 
the development of our Forest School area to be a nominated project in their 
‘Green Token competition’ from January – March 2020! 
What does that mean? It means you need to spread the word and getting all 
of your friends, family and others to make sure that they drop their Green 
Token into the Haytor View box every time that they g o shopping at Asda, 
Newton Abbot. With the prospect of some great funding coming our way if 
we can be first or second when the tokens are totalled, we really need your 
help! 



TUCK SHOP SALE – THURSDAY 27TH FEBRUARY - AFTER SCHOOL 
The coffee and cake team of parents and friends of the school will be holding 
a tuck shop sale tomorrow from 3.15pm onwards. Bring in some pennies 
for an after school treat! 
The team are also making plans for the next school disco so watch this space 
for more information on this front over the coming weeks. 
KEY DATES FOR YOUR DIARY  
Friday 27th March – Last Day of Spring Term  
Tuesday 14th April  - First day of Summer Term   
8th May – Bank Holiday 
25th May – 29th May inclusive – Half Term 
2nd July – Non Pupil Day 
22nd July – Last Day of Summer Term 
 

IF YOUR CHILD IS UNWELL 
If your child is unwell and absent from school, please contact the school office to inform them.  
 

If you do not contact the school office the absence will be recorded as 
unauthorised.  The responsibility for ensuring the school is aware of the reasons for a child’s 
absence rests with the parent.  Thank you. 
 

USE OF CAR PARK – REMINDER TO PARENTS 
Please can we remind parents that the use of the car park IS NOT PERMITTED at drop 
off and pick up times (including lunchtimes for Nursery children), due to the 
conflict between pedestrian access and vehicles. 
 

Mrs Galling and Mr Hampton will be on gate duty at various times and are continually 
monitoring the situation. Thank you for helping us keep your children safe. 

 

CELEBRATING SUCCESS 
As part of our Social and Emotional Aspects of Learning the whole school are thinking 

about ‘SEAL – Good to be me’. Our Community Celebration on Friday at 9.00am in the 
school hall will shine the spotlight on the following celebration of our Core Offer: 

 
 
 

‘GOVERNOR AWARDS’ 
 

Governor Awards will be presented by one of our team of valued governors.   
Certificates and our 2019-20 Governor Award badge will be presented to those children 

who have reached 100 merits/points. 
 

It will be a fantastic celebration of whole school achievement, so please join us if you can. 
 

AMBASSADOR AWARDS 
William from Year 4 would like to nominate Louie from Year 1 for an award this week, for 
helping a Year 2 girl when she was hurt. Well done. 
 
Masty in Year 5 would like to nominate Ebony in Year 5 for an award this week , as when 
Masty’s eyesight was not good, Ebony helped her for the whole day. Well done. 

SAFEGUARDING – EVERYONE’S RESPONSIBILITY 
Concerned about a child? If you have serious concerns about a child or young person, or if you need help 
parenting your child you can call 0345 155 1071 or email mashsecure@devon.gcsx.gov.uk. Out of hours please 
call 0845 6000 388. If it is an emergency dial 999. 
ATTENDANCE  
 

OVERALL Found B1 
SB 

Found B2 
SJP 

Year 1 
RH 

Year 2 
IF 

Year 3/4 
B1 JW 

Year 3/4 
B2 MC 

Year 5 
AS 

Year 6 
GH 

96.8% 95.8% 95.1% 96.4% 98.6% 98.6% 94.2% 96.2% 99.1% 
 


